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WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of hope. Next week, we will be focusing on “The Loving Father and 

the Prodigal Son” (Luke 15.11-24). If children have any prayers, 

linked to this theme, that they would like to share during worship, 

they would be very welcome to do so.   

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The week started brilliantly with our harvest festival! Firstly, thank you all for your kind harvest donations, which 
have been taken to the Whitchurch food bank this week. We had so many items brought in to share with our local 
community, which was wonderful. Ther children enjoyed their service in church – our first service involving the 
whole school since December 2019! We have really missed signing together in church. Each class did a 
performance during the service, and hopefully you have seen the photographs and videos on Class Dojo, and the 
photographs on Facebook. We then visited the church hall for the legendary harvest tea! As in previous years, this 
tea was very generously prepared for us all by Fauls PCC, and we are very grateful for this kindness. The harvest 
tea is a lovely way to bring the school and church communities together.  
 
Next week, we have more to look forward to. On Monday, Owl class are visiting Cosford as part of their history 
topic this term, and on Friday we will be celebrating ‘Hello Yellow’ day! More details can be found below.  
 
We also have a busy week during week commencing 11th October, and there is some paperwork required from 
parents for this. Please return your forms for parents’ evening and flu immunisations as soon as possible, as this 
will help the office staff to, as far as possible, allocate the time you have requested for parents’ evening. It will also 
ensure that the flu immunisations run smoothly. Thank you for your support with this.  
 
Have a lovely weekend!  

 Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES  
Well done to… 

 
Jacob S, who took part in his first rugby 
match with his new team last weekend! Not 
only did he play brilliantly in his first ever 
game, but he was also awarded player of the 
match! What an achievement! Jacob brought 
in his trophy and shared his news with the 
rest of the school.  
 
We really enjoyed sharing this achievement 
in worship this week. If your child has any 
out-of-school achievements which they would 
like to share with us, please do let us know. It 
is great for children to celebrate things like 
this with their peers at school!  
 
 
  

Parents’ Evening Telephone Calls 

From Monday 11th October, parents’ evening telephone 

calls will be made. We have sent home an options form 

so that you can select your preferred date and time. 

Please return these by Thursday 7th October, and you 

will receive a reply slip stating the date and time you 

have been allocated.  

Nasal Flu Immunisations  

Children From Reception up to Year 6 will be offered 

their immunisations on Monday 11th October. A consent 

form has been sent home which you must complete and 

return, in order for your child to receive this.  

    

Friday 1st October 2021 

CELEBRATION! AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Happy Birthday to: 
 
Evie N, Isobel R and Miss 
Smith, who celebrate their 
birthdays this week.  

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbird Class: Tia, Finley and Mia 
 
Robin Class: Reggie C, Niall and Harper 
 
Skylark Class: Hattie, Elliot, Ella-May, Alfie 
and Theo  
 
Kingfisher Class:  Alys, Ava L, Oscar, Eve 
and Corey 
 
Owl Class: Lacey, Ethan, Kizzy and Bill R  
 
 

Monday 4th October – Owl Cosford trip 
Friday 8th October – Hello Yellow Day 
Monday 11th October – Nasal Flu 
Immunisations  
W/C 12th October – Parents’ Evening Calls   
 

Hello Yellow Day - Friday 8th October 2021 
 

This year, we're taking part in Hello Yellow day. We're asking 
all year groups to come into school on Friday 8th October as 
brightly dressed as possible (wearing any yellow clothing or 
accessories), so together we can show young people they're 
not alone with their mental health. Children will take part in 
themed activities on the day and are asked to bring in a 
contribution of any amount to support this important cause. 
 

 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

